Ukraine Welcome Circle
Update on important new resources
The St. Christopher UWC team is pleased to announce new resources that will facilitate our efforts to welcome a Ukrainian family in the near future.   Updates currently appear in Constant Contact, our Sunday Bulletin and the quarterly Belltower Beacon.  You are now  invited to utilize the following new resources:   
A designated web page, stchrisparish.com/uwc, has been made available to the public.  It provides frequent updates as well as our required Welcome Plan. The plan describes the specialized areas that need addressing as well as items needed to fulfill each need.  By clicking on the Make a Monetary Donation button and selecting “Ukraine Welcome Circle Fund” from the drop-down menu, you can make much needed financial donations.   
By clicking on the Make a House Goods Donation button, you can help fill personal and household necessities.  Contained within this UWC web page, Sign-Up Genius is a user-friendly site that enables interested parties to help our sponsored family.   This app provides detailed instructions and features a shopping list.  In order to avoid duplication, this tool enables you to check off your selections.  Once again, the web page can be reached at stchrisparish.com/uwc.  
If you need assistance, have difficulty connecting or would rather not use the online services, please feel free to contact Daniel Gauntner at 440-476-4732 or Mary Joan Papajcik at 440-292-6998.   
